
Notices: 21st November  
 

Sunday 21st November 

8am – Holy Communion from the Book of Common Prayer  
10am – Parish Eucharist with Forest Sunday School 

Sunday 28th November: Advent Sunday 

8am – Holy Communion from the Book of Common Prayer 
10am – Parish Eucharist with Forest Sunday School 

6pm – Advent Carol Service  

 
Midweek Services 

Mondays at 9am— Morning Prayer in the Lady Chapel.  

Tuesdays at 10am—Tots Service 
Wednesdays at 10am—Holy Communion 

Thursdays at 8.30pm—Prayers for Hope and Healing (via Zoom) 

 
The flowers in church today have been given by Roy Kerry in 

loving memory of his wife Sylvia, whose birthday would have been 

in November. 
 

Climate Conversations 

You’re invited to join conversations about how we as individuals and 
a church community can help combat climate change.  These will 

take place in November in small friendly groups, both home and 

Zoom-based, and all are very welcome.  Hot drinks, biscuits and 
cake are provided when in person.  Please get in touch with Hilary 

Rollin or Jan McLeod for further 

information: Hilary: hjsrollin@gmail.com / Tel: 761545, 
Jan: m@cleods.co.uk / Tel: 768965  

 
Newsletter  

We are still on the lookout for an editor and administrator for the 

newsletter on a longer term basis. Please consider if you or 
someone you know has the time and skills to help with this 

important area of church communications. 

 
 

Celebrating our building plans! We give thanks for the progress 

made so far in our church building restoration and development work. 
Two years since our last fundraising appeal, we have now launched 

another appeal, in what we hope to be the final push towards reaching 

our target figure (£600,000 in round figures). We invite you all to 
consider whether and how you can contribute to this final appeal, so 

that we can complete the work in 2022. Please continue to hold our 
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project and plans in your prayers. 
 

Teatime Recital Series 

Take a poster and invite friends and family. Please come along to 
our final recital in the November recital series in church, to raise 

money for our church building fund. The recital will be followed by 

refreshments in church: 
Saturday 27th November, 3pm: Dvorak Wind Serenade, with 

Pavlova Winds 

 
Fundraising Auction in January 

Please save the date for our next fundraising event – an auction in 

the Village Hall on Saturday 29th January at 7.30pm. Please take a 
flyer with more information about how you can help! 

 

 
Holy Trinity Headington Quarry  

An open door between heaven and earth,  

showing God’s love to all. 
Contact us 

Vicar: Revd Dr Laura Biron-Scott 

vicar@hthq.uk   01865 762835 
Associate Priest: Revd Prof Rob Gilbert 

associatepriest@hthq.uk 

Parish Office: office@hthq.uk  01865 762931 
Churchwardens: wardens@hthq.uk  

Website:   www.hthq.org.uk 
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